SPRING SEASON RECAP

As we close out Spring 2025, we're proud of how much our teams developed, grew, and learned throughout the season, no matter the record on the scoreboard. Every game brought new lessons, teamwork, and memories that will carry into next season.

A special shoutout goes to the Huskies and Avengers on completing their first Spring Season in the Farm Division. The transition from Coach Pitch to Kid Pitch is arguably the most challenging step in Little League. They gained confidence as they learned to pitch, hit, and field on their own with each passing inning and we hope that confidence carries you to the next season.

Thank you to Coaches Luis and Axel, respectively, for leading the charge, teaching the fundamentals, and preparing these players for their future success in the sport!



POST SEASON ACHIEVEMENTS

At season's end, NELALL had the honor of hosting the Junior Tournament of Champions, where our homegrown "Los Dodgers" brought home the banner! During All Stars, our 8U team also took home the banner, and our 12U team won on behalf of NELALL and is now representing District 18 in the District Sectional games.

IMPORTANT DATES

Now – Jul 20: Sign up for Fall Ball and receive a \$40 early bird discount. Returning players are prioritized during this period.

Jul 21-Aug 8: Registration opens to the public. Please note: No spots will be held past July 21, no exceptions, as we are focused on filling adequate rosters for each division. Registration closes August 8.

Aug 1: Practices may begin as early as this date, depending on your coach's availability.

Games run from Labor Day week through late
November.

VOLUNTEER HOURS

Though the snack shop was closed this season due to damages, we want to acknowledge the volunteers who assisted in their teams and the league. If you were able to help out in any way, please reply to this email with how you contributed. Thank you, as always, for supporting NELALL!

THANK YOU, COACH

This season, we say thank you and farewell to Coach Albert, who has finished his tenure with the league and with the Juniors team, Los Dodgers. For a group of these players, their journey began with NELALL as 3-year-olds, learning to hold a bat for the first time. Under Coach Albert's patient guidance and dedication, they grew into confident players and teammates, leaving this season with their well-earned Tournament of Champions banner.

Coach Albert's commitment to teaching the game, building character, and creating a love for baseball will leave a lasting mark on every player he's coached. Thank you, Coach Albert, for your years of service, countless hours on the field, and for helping these players grow not just as athletes, but as young people ready for whatever comes next.

You will always be part of the NELALL family.